
Mission Statement 
Our Challenge Is : To walk with God and 

each other: In a Spirit of openness, 
friendliness and joy; Nurturing Christian 

spiritual growth; and Reaching out to 
care for those in need. 

Trinity Profile Team  

On April 18th, members of the Trinity Lively 
Profile Team, along with Rev. Catherine 
Sommerville and Rev. Melody Duncanson-Hales 
provided an update and further information on 
Sudbury’s current United Church situation.  
Should you have any questions about this 
presentation, please reach out to Patti Wilkin, 
Liz Chorkawy or Kristin Gibeault.  When you 
are able, the Profile Team asks that complete 
the following survey.  Responses will help to 
further guide our Living Faith Story and future 
job description.  https://docs.google.com/
forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfB3jVU-f6XGB-
UFf_SjF_UCVB_TBI9PGFBwMvtkffwdB0aRg/
viewform?usp=sf_link 

Much thanks from the members of Trinity 
Lively Profile Team 

Next Trinity Council 
Meeting: May 18 @ 
6:30 

If you have 
announcements or items 
you would like put in 
the newsletter, please 
email the office. 
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Join us for  
Coffee Time 

Time: Apr 25, 
2021 12:00 PM 

Eastern Time (US 
and Canada) 

Join Zoom 
Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/
99437934926?

pwd=VnJMdVplRj
FQV3N1czJnUXd

3Lzh0QT09 

Meeting ID:  
994 3793 4926 

Passcode: 206658 

CONTACT US 
www.trinitylively.com 

Facebook:  Trinity Lively 

217 6th Ave, Lively On. 
P3Y 1M4 

office@trinitylively.com 

finance@trinitylively.com
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Trinity Times 



Property 

The committee has approved the quote from 
Patrick Roofing  to redo the shingles at the 

cost of $17,225.61, south side only.   We are 
not sure when this will begin, more 

information to come.    We are looking into 
obtaining a matching grant from the United 
Church,  Grant and loan must be in place 

before we secure that contractor.  

Pat Bradbury passed away peacefully after a 
valiant fight with her daughters by her side at 
Health Sciences North in Sudbury on April 17, 
2021 just shy of her 81st birthday. Pat will now 
be reunited with her husband, Art. Cremation 
has taken place and the family will hold a 
Celebration of Life at a later date. If you wish to 
make a memorial donation in Pat's honour 
please consider The Penage Road Women's 
Institute. Arrangements entrusted to the 
Lougheed Funeral Home; messages may be sent 
to the family through 
www.lougheedfuneralhomes.com.
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PRAYER GROUP 
Trinity Capreol holds a weekly prayer group via 

zoom:  10-11am Tuesdays until May 25th. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86495910228?

pwd=YXdvNDM0Tjg4a1ordXdKdHBmTzBXdz09 

If you are interested in joining Pastor Pam’s prayer 
group, you can email her at 
trincapminister@gmail.com  
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The Canadian Shield Regional Council is in constant communication 
with Dr McCormick and Huntington University. We continue to keep the 
Huntington Board, Huntington Staff, Laurentian University Staff, the 
Federated Schools and the University Community in our thoughts and 
prayers during this very difficult time. We pray for staff, who have lost 
their jobs. We pray for the students and staff of both Huntington and 
Laurentian University.  
The Canadian Shield Regional Council continues to have a strong 
relationship with Huntington and celebrate our long and continued 
relationship with them. The Regional Council continues to offer continual 
support to Huntington University during the very difficult period in the 
University's history.”
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